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8th January 2024, 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and we wish you all a very happy new year. 
We would like to welcome all our students back to school.  
 

There will be no homework club this week. Homework Club will run as usual 
next week.  

 

Swimming will commence tomorrow for 4th and 5th class students. There will be five 

sessions (every Tuesday) on the 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th of January and 6th February. 

Please pay through the link on Aladdin or you can pay cash in the office if you wish.  

 

Ukulele Lessons will commence this Friday for 2nd, 3rd and 4th class.  

 
We are accepting school enrolment applications for junior infants. Forms are available 
through our website Robertstownns.ie or by contacting the office on (045) 860021.  
 
 
6th class will be going on a school trip to the National Museum of Ireland in Dublin next 
Wednesday the 17th of January. A link has been set up on Aladdin for payment of 
€13.00 for the bus. 6th class will also be travelling to De La Salle Pastoral Centre in 
Laois on Tuesday 6th of February for their retreat. A link has been set up on Aladdin 
for payment. Thank you to everyone that has already paid.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.robertstownns.ie/
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Ms. Conroy would like to extend a heartfelt thanks to all parents, children and extended 

family members who have donated to her Sightsavers expedition. Thanks to you and 

fundraising by her team, 878 children and adults will now receive sight-saving 

operations. We wish her the best of luck as she embarks on her expedition in -30 

degrees, this Friday. MS. Conroy’s interview on KFM can be listened to (after 19 mins) 

on the link below. Robertstown NS get a good mention so have a listen! 
 

 

https://www.kfmradio.com/on-air/podcasts/kildare-today1/episode/thursday-4th-january-

2024-hour-2/?autoplay=1 

 

 
The Board of Management Members for the 2023-2027 term have been finalised; 
Chairperson: Fr. Willie Byrne PP 
Principal: William O’Donoghue 
Patrons Representatives: Fr. Willie Byrne PP, Ned Cooke 
Community Representatives: Paula O’Brien, Kate Crofton 
Parents Representatives: Ryan Molloy, Breeda Prior 
Teacher Representative: Jennifer McCaffrey 
 
 

 

http://www.robertstownns.ie/
https://www.kfmradio.com/on-air/podcasts/kildare-today1/episode/thursday-4th-january-2024-hour-2/?autoplay=1
https://www.kfmradio.com/on-air/podcasts/kildare-today1/episode/thursday-4th-january-2024-hour-2/?autoplay=1

